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Friday 28th February 2025 
 

 

Dear Parents 

 

This term we continue to focus on Personal, Social and Emotional Development 

and Communication and Language with our youngest children. It is great to see 

the children grow in confidence and develop relationships with staff and other 

children. 

 

During the final two weeks of this term we will be learning about Easter and the 

children will have the opportunity to be part of an Easter bonnet parade if they 

would like to join in. They can make an Easter bonnet at home with their 

families and wear it to school on Thursday 3rd April. Be as creative as you like!  

 

We will be inviting the children to dress up as a character from a book for 

World Book Day, this will take place on Thursday 6th March. We will also be 

supporting Red Nose Day (Comic Relief) on Friday 21st March. The children can 

come to school dressed in party clothes or the Comic relief merchandise. More 

information will be on the school newsletter.  

 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask. 

 

Mrs D.Wright and the Nursery Team 
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